J. MacLean

3730-20 / BV 2A 19

From: Jim MacKay

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 8:51 AM
To: Planning and Development Services
Subject: RE: comments

To whom it may concern. Re Board of Variance Application-5624 4™ Street Union Bay. File 3730-20/BV 2A 19

We support the applicants in there application to increase the height of their retaining wall on their property. We live
directly across the street with a | view of their back yard and can see no negative impact the wall would have. Jim and
Debbie MacKay 5619 4" Street, Union Bay

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Planning and Development Services
Sent: September 17, 2019 8:41 AM

To: Jim MacKay'
Subject: RE: comments

Good morning, thank you for your email.
Neighbour comments will be accepted by email, hand delivery or mail until 4:30 pm on September 24.
Sincerely,

Sylvia

dylvia Stegphens

Branch Assistant

Comox Valley Regional District
600 Comox Road

Courtenay, BC VON 3P6

Tel: 250-334-6043

From: Jim MacKay

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 8:34 AM

To: Planning and Development Services <planningdevelopment@comoxvalleyrd.ca>
Subject: comments

Good morning, | have received a letter inviting me to offer feedback on a variance request in Union Bay. Can | send
comments by email or do | have to submit hard copy. Jim Mackay Union Bay

Sent from Mail for Windows 10





